
 

Shorebirds - Threatened Little Wonders 
 
   Join us for a free workshop on shorebird migration, 
   identification and conservation in the Top End 

 

 BirdLife Australia is holding this workshop to introduce you to the special shorebirds of the Top 
End. Learn more about their 10,000 km trip to get here, the threats they face and how we can 
give them a helping hand. 

This whole-day workshop is open to everyone interested in shorebirds and their protection. The 
workshop includes: 
● A presentation by BirdLife Australia’s Shorebirds 2020 project manager on the feats of 
shorebird migration and the amazing adaptations of our resident shorebirds. 

● A course and quiz to get you started or refreshed on shorebird ID and counting.  
● A field trip to convince you that shorebirds don’t all look the same…  
● A goodie bag with a starter kit to our nationwide monitoring program Shorebirds 2020. 
● Refreshments and Lunch provided. 

 

WHEN 
Sunday 18th of March 2012 
 9:00 am – 4:30 pm 
WHERE 
● Charles Darwin University, Room: Red 
6.1.10  
● Field trip to a nearby shorebird area (please 
tell us if you require transport) 
WHAT TO BRING 
● Binoculars, sturdy footwear, water bottle, 
sun-smart gear 

Greater Sand Plover, Eastern Curlew, Beach Stone curlew by D Ingwersen 

REGISTRATION AND ENQUIRIES 
Golo Maurer, BirdLife Australia, 
Shorebirds 2020 Project manager 
E: golo.maurer@birdlife.org.au 
P: 039347 0757   M: 0467 444 114 
Please RSVP by the 15th of March! 
AND AS A SPECIAL TREAT… 
Micha Jackson from the North Australian Indigenous 
Land and Sea Management Alliance (NAILSMA) will 
give a short presentation about I-Tracker, a 
monitoring tool being used by Indigenous rangers 
across north Australia to collect geo-referenced 
information about their management work. A new 
collaboration with Birdlife Australia will adapt this tool 
for shorebird monitoring.  

 
 


